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To Novi Community School District Parents and Community Members: 

 

 

Tomorrow, May 30, was to be our Novi High School graduation.  However, 

because of the COVID crisis it has been pushed back to August 3.  If you know a 

graduate, please reach out and congratulate them and help them celebrate this 

milestone accomplishment. 

 

The Novi High School Senior Convocation was held virtually.  You can view it 

here: https://hs.novi.k12.mi.us/counseling/senior-honors.  It is worth 30 minutes of 

your time to see the great accomplishments of our students. 

 

School ends on June 12.  After that, we will not have any more virtual lessons and 

summer will officially begin.  We appreciate your support as we worked through 

this difficult school year. 

 

Next school year is still somewhat unknown.  We are preparing for multiple 

contingencies.  We hope to communicate about this fall by July 1.  Our goal is to 

get it right for all of our students and staff.  

 

I would encourage you to continue paying attention to our state budget process.  

This will have an impact on school funding and on our Novi Community School 

District.  

 

 

Gratefully and Appreciatively, 

Steve M. Matthews, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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